
Kia ora koutou! 
       

Welcome back everyone!  I hope you all enjoyed the 2 week break and got to spend some 
fantastic time together with friends and family.  Now that we are back into school, I am 
hoping that we will get back to some normality.  It will be nice to get through a term    
without any disruption to our children’s learning. 
 

I have been talking with our classroom Teachers about being laser-focused on our learning 
this term.  We are fast running out of learning time this year and it’s really important to 
maximise the time we have left.   Where parents/caregivers can really help make a      
difference is in helping to set learning goals and then help monitor progress at home.  
Parent/Teacher interviews give us all a chance to sit and make a plan together to set 
some goals for our tamariki this term.  Don’t forget, school is closed for instruction        
tomorrow and no school buses will be running.  If you are unable to make it to an          
interview time tomorrow, don’t panic.  Simply contact your child’s Teacher to arrange    
another time. 
 

As always whanau, I thank you all for the support you give your tamariki and to our school.  
With your ongoing support, we can continue to achieve and celebrate significant learning 
milestones with you and your child/children. 
 
Ka kite, 
Mr M 

 MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS FROM ROOM 11: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 30th July, 2020 (Term 3, Week 2) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 18: 
 

Mauri ora!  Nau mai, piki mai, kake mai! 
It has been awesome being back at Kura and working on class projects.  Our first mission was to catch up on 
what everyone had been doing while being safe at home.  We decided to write and paint our stories.  Then 
with the help of our Tamariki we made a room 18 safety plan.  We had lots of good ideas on how to keep our 
class bubble as safe as possible.  
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Pop in and see us. 
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Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 
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SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS FROM ROOM 9: 

Room 9 ↭ Recycled Art 

Room 9 used recycled milk bottles to make our whanau of elephants in Term 2. Along with some 
newspaper for paper mache, surplus material, some paint and our creations were born. The children 
had to work as a group and make elephant whanau, which they did beautifully.  

 
Such creativity and talent abound! 
We decided on elephants as they are so 
family orientated and support each other no 
matter what. The class realised from their 
Lock-down experiences just how  important 
whanau was and how vital it was to help 

and care for each other.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Room 11 had a busy few weeks before the 
holidays. We had a lot of fun (and even more 
hard work) building new gardens on the 
school ground, cooperating with Rooms 12, 
13 and 14. We have learnt about the parts of 
a plant and through experimentation we 
have found out that plants need light, water 
and good soil to grow healthy and strong. As 
part of our Garden to Table project, we are 
learning to grow our own food and to        
prepare it for eating.  



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday 
 
 

Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private     
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Wednesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. This 
service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 
 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday     
Fundraiser combo for $5.  Order forms for this will be sent home at the 
start of each week. 

Every Friday 
 

School assembly will resume once the restrictions around crowd          
gatherings are lifted.  Watch this space! 

Throughout Term 3 
 
 

iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Bonnie) in our school      
during the morning checking for infectious skin disorders and head lice.  
Free treatment is provided for all children. 

31 July Parent/Teacher interviews (Teacher Only Day—no buses) 

4 August School photos 

6 August School Disco in our Hall from 5.30pm—7.30pm 

7 August Whole School assembly in our Hall (9.45am—10.30am) 

11 August KPS Cross Country (pp = 12th August) 

11 August Garth H (Project Energize) in Junior School today 

17 August BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our Senior School staffroom 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

School and Community Notices 

 

KPS Cross Country 2020 
 
We would like to invite all of our parents and caregivers to our School 
Cross Country Tuesday August 11th (Rain off day Wednesday 12th       
August)    

 

STARTING TIMES:  11.00am Senior School Years 3-6.  

1:30pm Junior School Years 1 -2  
WHERE: Bottom Field behind Te Whare Marino.  

   
Children will need to bring sensible running clothes, something warm to 
put on after the race (The school Adidas Jackets would be perfect for 
this) and a change of clothes and towel just in case.   This is always a 
great day and we look forward to seeing you there.   
 

 
 
Noho ora Mai 
 

The Staff and Children of Kaitaia Primary School 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

 "Winter sports starts this week, the Pirates 
Sports club have space in the following codes. 
 
Rugby Under 7s ripper rugby, Under 9s and 
Under 11s team, netball Year 3 & 4 team and 
their basketball under 15s team if your child is 
interested in playing please text Kelly Larkins 
on 021730596. 


